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CHOCOLATE BINGO! 

Students in Year 7 & 8
who achieved the highest
number of achievement
points this month were
invited to take part in a
morning of chocolate
bingo. 

It was a great event
and everyone
seemed to enjoy
themselves.
Thank you to Josh
and Mrs Kadri for
their outstanding
bingo calling.

ART IN MOTION DUKE OF EDINBURGH 

What a fantastic few days for our
bronze and silver DofE students
during half term. They
demonstrated incredible
determination, teamwork and
resilience. Some even had the
energy for a game of rounders once
they reached camp! Well done to
all.A massive thank you to all of the
staff involved in creating such
amazing opportunities for our
students.

We are LIVE ! Our first
ever Art in Motion
showcase at The Rep
2023’ over 2 nights,
3rd and 4th July
2023.
Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form
students who have
been involved in
dance this academic
year will be involved.
Featuring Temple
Street Methodist
choir.

Any parents who are willing to support as
chaperones please email e.housley@bb-hs.co.uk
directly. We are so incredibly excited to have this
wonderful opportunity, please support us if you
can.
Tickets are on ParentPay: £10 adults, £8 children.

Our annual Art in Motion event will look
slightly different this year. Miss Housley has
secured the Rep. theatre in Stoke for two
nights at the start of July to showcase of the
talents of our amazing dancers. Over 130
students from Year 7 -13 will perform to
family and friends and I am sure it will be an
amazing show. 

Details of how to purchase tickets are shown
below and I would encourage you to get
these early to avoid disappointment.

Mrs Johnson
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YEAR 8 FUNDRAISING

TOMORROW'S TEACHERS

YEAR 11 LEAVERS 

Well done to our fantastic
Year 8 students who
created these beautiful
pieces of artwork for St
Peter's Church in
Forsbrook. Students
painted scenes from the
village to brighten up
Methodist Church. Great
work well done! 

Highlights from Mr
Biggs’ lovely leavers
assembly for our
class of Year 11 2023 

GOODBYE YEAR 13 
Wonderful to say goodbye to our
Year 13 students today in our
end of year celebration, you
have been a fantastic year group
and we enjoyed having a look
down memory lane with you all.

We are delighted to
announce that from
September 2023, we will
be offering a new
programme to Year 12 & 13
students. 

Tomorrow's Teachers' will provide fortnightly sessions
delivered in school to give students considering a
career in teaching the opportunity to gain relevant
skills, knowledge and experience. Each of the 12
modules has a focus on a different aspect of teaching
and will allow students to think about and experience a
classroom from a teacher's perspective. 
Details on how to register an interest in this
programme have been emailed to Year 11 and Year 12
parents/carers. 

LITTER PICKING STARS

Not as much sunshine this
week  but our litter
picking team still enjoyed
their time in the village
helping to improve the
local environment. Well
done boys.

Best of luck over the remaining weeks ahead in
exams and coursework. We look forward to
seeing you all together at Prom in July and on
results day in August.

Our Year 8 students were
delighted to present The
Daisy Garland charity
with an enormous
cheque for £753.26 after
their 'purple' fundraising
day.

Thank you to everyone
who supported them
with sponsorship -
collectively they walked
the distance from John
O'Groats to Land's End.

ST PETER'S CHURCH 


